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Request for approved plan of Lot # 231

1 message

JENNIFER NERI <jennifer.lomio@deped.gov.ph> Fri, May 21, 2021 at 12:09 PM
To: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph, surveys_mimaropa@yahoo.com

Ma. Lourdes G. Ferrer, CESO Il
Regional Executive Director
DENR MIMAROPA Region

Thru: Engr. Roman G. Legazpi
OIC - Survey and Mapping Division

Madam:
Good Day!.

This is to request from your good office the approved plan of our lot situated at Wasig, Mansalay,
Oriental Mindoro with lot # 231 and Survey No. Csd-04-013544-D.

We made an inquiry in your Community Environment and Natural Resources Office at San.
Mariano, Roxas, Oriental Mindoro and was advised to send an email.

Hope to hear from you soon. Thank you and God Bless!

Best Regards,

Jennifer Lomio-Neri

This communication may contain confidential or privileged information, and is intended solely for the individual or entity to whom it is originally
addressed. Any disclosure, copying, dissemination, or any action taken in reliance to it by others, other than the intended recipient, is strictly prohibited.

The opinions, conclusions, and statements expressed in this message are those of the sender and may not necessarily reflect the views of the

Department of Education.
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